
Class 2 Newsletter: week commencing 1st March 2021 

 

Good News! This is our last week of home-learning and we 

are really looking forward to seeing you all again next 

Monday (8th March). We will be adopting the staggered 

start times as before which is 8.55am for class 2. 

If you are at all worried about coming back to school then 

please let us know and we will be there to support you. 

There are a couple of changes to our timetable this week. 

Firstly, Mr. Pygott will be taking the afternoon register on 

Tuesday instead of Mrs.Ross. There is a link on her 

timetable or you can simply click on one of the links on Mr. 

Pygott’s timetable. Secondly, the story-time sessions will be 

available on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday at 2.50pm 

until 3.00pm this week. These sessions are optional and will 

require you to log on again to our afternoon meeting link if 

you would like to join in.  

English lessons this week will once again focus on 

developing your reading skills. In maths, year 3’s 

arecontinuing their work with measurement (length and 

perimeter) and the year 4’s are completing their current 

unit on fractions.  

Have a good week and we are looking forward to seeing you 

very soon! 

Mrs. Ross, Mr. Pygott and Mrs. Bennison. 

 


